
Update on the “Don’t Tread on Me” License Plate 
  

The “Don’t Tread on Me” license plate, originally planned for release on 

January 1, 2025, is not yet available. The plate’s sponsor is proposing a 

design change during the current legislative session, which has delayed its 

release. We appreciate your understanding and patience as we work through 

this process! 


